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December 10, 2021 
 
 
 
Dr. Marilyn Flores 
Interim President 
Santa Ana College 
1530 W. 17th Street 
Santa Ana, CA  92706 
 
 
Dear President Flores: 
 
This letter is a reminder of your institution’s upcoming Focused Site Visit in Spring 2022. The Focused 
Site Visit is a component of your comprehensive review and assists ACCJC with its determination of 
reaffirmation of accreditation for Santa Ana College.  
 
Your Focused Site Visit is scheduled for March 8-9, 2022. Due to continued public health concerns 
surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic, the Focused Site Visit will take place virtually, via 
videoconference, to protect the health and safety of both the colleges and visiting teams. 
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions. I look forward to a seamless and productive 
comprehensive assessment of your institution. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Catherine Webb, Ed.D. 
Vice President 
 
 
Cc:  Dr. Jeffrey Lamb, Accreditation Liaison Officer       
 Mr. Marvin Martinez, Rancho Santiago Community College District Chancellor 
 
 


